Joanne Werth
“

Subject: FW: 126 Letitia Street

----- QOriginal Message-—---

From: McGrath, lennifer

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 11:55 AM
To: Ryan White <Ryan.White@barrie.ca>
Subject: 126 Letitia Street

Hi Ryan,

My husband and | are the proud owners of 126 Letitia Street. This is an old farmhouse built in 1873 by Col. Alexander
Mackenzie. We have recently been encouraged to add our home to Barrie’s Heritage home registry. What information
do you require of us? I'll send some photos in my next email to you.

All the best,

Jennifer

Jennifer McGrath,



